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NEWSLETTER 
School Reports 

Your child will either have received their report on Friday or today if they were attending school.   If your child is 
not currently attending school their report will be posted directly to you.  Please be aware that reports are 
shorter, as a result of the children's limited attendance due to the COVID pandemic. 

Summer Break and New Academic Year 2020/21 

The school will close for the summer break on 22nd July at 3pm and will re-open on Thursday 3rd September. (Wednesday 2nd 
will be an inset day for staff training). 

Reception Children 

Reception children will attend on a transition basis as follows: 

9am-12pm: 7th—12th September 2020 

9am-1pm: 14th—18th September 2020 

9am-3pm: 21st—25th September. 

Please note that social distancing will continue to be practiced in September 2020.  If you would like to see a copy of our Risk 
Assessment, this can be found on our school website. 

Missed Learning Concepts 

School Governors, the Senior Management Team and myself 
are looking for opportunities to cover learning concepts which 
were not taught as a result of the COVID pandemic closure.  
We will provide more information in due course. 

Closure of children of Key Workers, Vulnerable Children and Rotation Children to enable Transition 

The school will close to the children of key works, vulnerable children and rotation children on Wednesday 15th July in order to 
enable transitions for the children into their new year groups.  After the 15th July, please be sure to send your child into school on 
only their transition day(s) as detailed below. 

Nursery and Reception – Thursday 16th July 

Year 1—Friday 17th July 

Year 2—20th—22nd July 

Free School Meals Vouchers 

The free school meal vouchers for children that are 
eligible will be issued again on 14th July. You will receive £15 
plus a further £90 per child to cover the Summer holidays. 
These will be the final vouchers issued as the Government 
have decided schools will re-open as normal in September.  
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